NOTICE

This 1s to notify all concerned that the sixth-semester general DSE-B practical examination will
take place on Saturday, June 29, 2024, in the Botany laboratory.
Due to this, all practical and theory classes will remain suspended.

Botany students other than the examinee are not permitted to enter the college premises.

Dr. Chitrita Chatterjee
Head, Dept. of Botany
SDBIC
Howrah
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